
From: Pat Pilgrim
To: Heather Predham; 
Subject: RE: Follow up to October 1st meeting
Date: October-04-07 12:14:29 PM

I also prefer the first option.  The question you ask is very interesting. I would consider that 
we use :the same line we always do….you know which one that is, or we could talk to the 
Cancer Centre to have them take over this time.  Once we make that decision, the question 
of who actually sits down with them is one Oscar is still working on!   Pat

Patricia Pilgrim

Chief Operating Officer

Cancer Care, Quality and Risk Management

Eastern Health

c/o Room 1345, Level I, Health Sciences Centre

Prince Philip Drive

St. John's, NL   A1B 3V6

Telephone - 709-777-1306

Fax - 709-777-1347

E-mail - Pat.Pilgrim@easternhealth.ca
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From: Heather Predham
Sent: Thursday, October 04, 2007 12:10 PM 
To: Oscar Howell; Dianne Smith; 'Daniel W. Simmons (dws@wob.nf.ca)'; Denise 
Dunn; Elizabeth Strange; Jim Brown; Joyce Penney; Karen McDonald 
(Administrative Assistant to Jim Brown); Lorraine Woolgar; Louise Jones; Mary 
French; Mary Haynes (Executive Assistant to Senior Director); Pat Pilgrim; Susan 
Bonnell; Terry Gulliver; Terry Mouland; Wayne Miller 
Subject: RE: Follow up to October 1st meeting

Hi,

          Thank you for the responses so far but don’t forget to consider options as to who is going to sign 
this letter and who is going to talk to the patients whose oncologist no longer is practicing here……

          Thanks

                                  Heather

From: Oscar Howell
Sent: October 4, 2007 10:43 AM 
To: Heather Predham; Dianne Smith; 'Daniel W. Simmons (dws@wob.nf.ca)'; 
Denise Dunn; Elizabeth Strange; Jim Brown; Joyce Penney; Karen McDonald 
(Administrative Assistant to Jim Brown); Lorraine Woolgar; Louise Jones; Mary 
French; Mary Haynes (Executive Assistant to Senior Director); Pat Pilgrim; Susan 
Bonnell; Terry Gulliver; Terry Mouland; Wayne Miller 
Subject: RE: Follow up to October 1st meeting
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I too favor option #1.

Oscar Howell, B.Med.Sc., M.D., MSc(A) (OH) FCBOM

Vice President

Medical Services and Diagnostics

Administration, General Hospital

300 Prince Philip Drive, St. John's, NL  A1B 3V6

Telephone:  709-777-1308;  Fax:  709-778-6307

E-mail: oscar.howell@easternhealth.ca

Website: www.easternhealth.ca

From: Heather Predham
Sent: Thursday, October 04, 2007 8:43 AM 
To: Dianne Smith; Daniel W. Simmons (dws@wob.nf.ca); Denise Dunn; Elizabeth 
Strange; Jim Brown; Joyce Penney; Karen McDonald (Administrative Assistant to 
Jim Brown); Lorraine Woolgar; Louise Jones; Mary French; Mary Haynes (Executive 
Assistant to Senior Director); Oscar Howell; Pat Pilgrim; Susan Bonnell; Terry 
Gulliver; Terry Mouland; Wayne Miller 
Subject: Follow up to October 1st meeting
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Hi everyone,

          As promised at the last meeting, and for discussion at the meeting on the 15th, I am circulating 
to you two options of a possible letter for communicating the results of the decreased.

          Thanks

                                  Heather
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